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02/10/2023  14:02:002023/4021/T OBJ Debra Fisher I am writing on behalf of the freeholder of 65 Canfield Gardens, NW6 3EA, being 65 Canfield Gardens 

Management Limited.  W

No previous communication has been received regarding the Lime tree in the front garden of 65 Canfield 

Gardens and to the best of our knowledge, there has been no approach made to any of the residents or 

owners at the property.  

The first that has been known of this proposal is when a letter was forwarded to us by one of the residents at 

the property.  While it can be seen from the planning portal that all the flats in 65, 67 and 69 have received the 

letter from Camden Council, it does not show that the freeholders of each of the properties have been 

informed.  This surely is an oversight and should be corrected immediately.

The tree in the garden of Flat 2, 65 Canfield Gardens is not known to be causing any structural issues at 65 

Canfield Gardens, nor to our knowledge at 67 Canfield Gardens.  

We strongly object to the tree being felled, as it is a mature tree grown over many years, and enhances the 

outlook of the residents in 65 Canfield Gardens and surrounding properties.
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